
附件 1：会议组委会邀请函 

Invitation Letter 

Dear Colleagues,  

We would like to announce that the destination of the XIX. World Congress of the 
International Commission of Agriculture and Biosystems Engineering (CIGR) to be 
held between April 22-25, 2018, has been changed to Antalya, Turkey.  

Located at the Southern part of Turkey, Antalya is considered as the Pearl of 
Mediterranean. It is 7th largest city of Turkey that stands for professionalism, experience, 
diversity and quality, and which hosts more than 10 million foreign guests, from all over the 
world on a yearly basis. 

CIGR World Congresses are the most important and biggest event for the international 
community of Agricultural and Biosystems Engineers, as well as researchers, 
academicians, engineers working in related fields. Being organized with an invaluable 
cooperation of the Turkish Chamber of Agricultural Engineers, Akdeniz University and Ege 
University, the XIX. World Congress of CIGR is an excellent opportunity for you to present 
your current studies, discuss new ideas, technologies, processes, application experiences 
and machines, and developing new collaborations between academics, researchers, 
developers, engineers, experts, students and also practitioners. 

The Congress also will offer you and your family extraordinary experiences about Turkish 
culture, daily life and historical wonders of the country during the Congress and also during 
the post congress tours. 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to the Congress in Antalya, Turkey in April 2018.
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